
7/10/2024
Public Hearing
Present: Supervisor Stanley, Councilman Knut Saur, Councilman Steve Forbes, Councilor Olivia
Dwyer, Michael Rafferty
In Attendance: none in person
Virtual: “Smiley”, “JH”, Audrey Desjardins

6:33- meeting called to order
Reading of public hearing notice

Board Discussion:
Councilor Dwyer: Asked if town board members using personal email to conduct town business
could open them up for personal info in those emails to be FOILED.

Councilor Saur stated yes, it could be, but only relevant information was needed. He also asked
how much a “.gov” email would cost for town board members.

Supervisor Stanley: stated that the cost was $18 a month per email address, and advised
Councilor Dwyer to bring up this question during the regular board meeting when adoption of
the local law goes up for discussion and vote, so that Town Attorney Dan Manning could advise.

Guest comments:

Audrey Desjardins: Asked if this local law would make accessing assessment data easier or
more difficult.

Supervisor Stanley stated that this law puts into place practices already being used.

Motion to adjourn made by Councilor Fobes
Seconded by Councilor Saur.

Meeting adjourned at 6:41 PM.


